
From: Wu Songpu  

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 5:39 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Oppsition of proposed the land usage at 11300 Yonge ST 

Hi 

As a local resident at 116 Lacewood Dr, I do not like the proposed project at 11300 
Yonge St will have negatively impact local resident daily life and makes our property 
less valuable.  

First of all, those planned 8 to 10 storey bulky buildings could make us no more privacy 
at some point. Once those building come up ,it can poses the possibilities of overlooking 
existing properties,thus making privacy compromised on existing resident.  

Secondly Those building can cause its neighbour loosing sunlight in their garden. Its 
building might overshadow some of those townhouse at its west side.  

Last, new residents will flood the already densely population area, subsequently can 
cause more traffic congestions. 

Thanks  

Songpu Wu 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

